
 

  
 

Southern Ute Utilities Division 
4th of  July Holiday Notification 

“DELINQUENT ACCOUNTS” 

 
Attention Customers:  

Any PAST DUE accounts as of June 30, 2019 will be DISCONNECTED 
on JULY 2, 2019 for non-payment. 

Please pay any outstanding past due amounts by 10AM on July 
2, 2019 to avoid disconnections & shut off fees.   

IMPORTANT:  Due to the 4th of July holiday, any 
disconnections will not be re-connected until MONDAY, 
JULY 8, 2019, unless full past due amount, including shut off 
fees, is paid in full by NOON on JULY 3, 2019. 

____________________________ 
Payments can be made by: Phone, Walk-In, Drive-Thru 

Other Payment Methods: Mail, Tribal Payroll Deduction, Tribal Dividend 
Deduction 

____________________________ 

Thank you and have a safe holiday! 

Southern Ute Utilities Division Staff - (970) 563-5500 


